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January 2020 
 
Dear Fellow Business Associates,  
 
We are sure you agree that the Perkiomen Valley Library is an 
important asset to our community. Your clients and customers use 
our reading materials and on-line resources for educational 
purposes. They enjoy our wide variety of programs, including weekly 
yoga sessions, monthly knitting and cookbook clubs, master 
gardening and countless other free programs for relaxation and 
fellowship. The children take advantage of our twice-monthly Read 
to a Dog opportunities and Summer Reading Programs, as well as 

multiple occasions throughout the year for 
fun and literacy. 
 
Our library building is currently undergoing a massive reconstruction 
project to correct structural deficiencies.  The total cost will exceed 
$450,000, which has wiped out our entire savings from the past sixty 
years, plus will require us to take out a substantial loan.  
 
At this time, we are taking the extraordinary step of asking our fellow 
members of the local business community for help in repairing our 
building so it will remain a resource for future generations. We have no 
taxing authority, so we are dependent on non-guaranteed support from 
local municipalities and the generous help of our patrons. While these 

funds are appreciated, they will in no way come close to providing the finances we need for this 
extensive project. We hope you will join in preserving the Perkiomen Valley Library through your 
tax-deductible donation. For your convenience, donations can be made via check or PayPal on our 
website at the following link:  paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/2185366. We plan to advertise our 
business donors via social media and in a prominent place in the library. 
 
We all benefit from strong communities, which include vibrant public resources such as OUR 
library. Please help us SAVE OUR LIBRARY and allow it to be stronger than ever! 
 
Thank you very much for your support! 
 
Meredith Glodek 
President, Perkiomen Valley Library Advisory Board 
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